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the movie night

The movie night took place on Thursday after eating pizzas for the evening meal at 5:30 pm. It is very common in
Norway to eat the evening meal around 4 pm. It may come early for us indeed, but this is very common down there.

That's when at the end of the meal we

We had a little break and we were offered popcorn just before we went into the movie theater. The high school in
Trondheim is equipped with a theatre where films can be screened. This room has a capacity of about 100 people
and looks extremely like a movie theater. That night, the film that was proposed to us is White Chicks. It's a famous
American comedy directed by Keenen Ivory Wayans. It tells the story of two young FBI agents who fail no mission.
So they took the liberty of conducting an undercover mission to foil a plot, and thus save the two girls they are
supposed to embody.

The movie was very funny !
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At the end of the film, we went back to our respective families. It was a really good evening !

Copyright © Lycée Ferdinand BUISSON  ELBEUF Page 3/3

https://buisson-lyc.spip.ac-rouen.fr/spip.php?article1435

